
The Thomas Jeff erson HOME Consortium invites all interested 
citizens to comment on the Draft HOME-ARP Allocation Plan. 
The HOME-ARP Allocation Plan describes how the participating 
jurisdiction intends to distribute its HOME-ARP funds, including 
how it will use these funds to address the needs of HOME-ARP 
qualifying populations. The draft plan is available at https://
tjpdc.org/our-work/thomas-jeff erson-regional-home-
consortium or by contacting Ian Baxter at 434-422-4082.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD THOMAS JEFFERSON 
REGIONAL HOME CONSORTIUM HOME-ARP ALLOCATION PLAN 
15-DAY COMMENT PERIOD: January 18 – February 2, 2023


